KINGDOM OF CAMBODIA

PERMANENT MISSION
TO THE UNITED NATIONS

NATION - RELIGION - KING

No. PMC/UN/213/25

The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Cambodia to the United Nations
presents its compliments to the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs (UNOOSA)
and, with reference to the letter of Director Aarti Holla-Maini, dated 18 December 2024,
has the honour to inform the latter that, the Royal Government of Cambodia has
nominated the representatives to attend, as the Ad Hoc Observer, at the 68th session of the
Committee on the Peaceful Uses of Outer Space, scheduled for 25 June to 4 July 2025 in
Vienna, Austria, as follows:

1. H.E. Mr. Sopheak CHEANG  Director-General, General Department of Radio
Frequency Spectrum Resource Management,
Ministry of Post and Telecommunications
(MPTC)

Email:
Tel:

2. Mr. Nam DORK Official, Satellite Policy Department, MPTC
Email;
Tel:
The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Cambodia to the United Nations avails
itself of this opportunity to renew to the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs the
assurances of its highest consideration. ¢

New York, 17 June 2025

United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs
Vienna
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